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Dear Colleague, 

 

The Malta Nephrology Symposium will be back on the 21st and 22nd April 2023.  

 

The event will be packed with educational material on the latest nephrology topics as well 

as sessions specifically aimed at revisiting essential nephrology knowledge. Prominent 

foreign guest speakers will be present at the event. This would certainly be a great 

opportunity for networking, sharing knowledge and keeping up to date with the latest 

trends in nephrology and kidney transplantation. An open-to-all call for poster submission 

will be issued in the coming days. 

 

The Symposium will be open to all healthcare professionals. Registration and participation 

will be free of charge. Medical and healthcare students are highly encouraged to attend. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Malta Nephrology Conference in April 2023! 

More details to follow shortly… 

 

 

 

The Organising Committee for the Malta Nephrology Symposium 

For any queries, kindly contact renalsymposium2023@gmail.com 
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